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January 2025         File No. 1830.10 

 

Dear Resident,  

Each year, we require residents who have previously qualified to opt-out of the Town’s organics 
collection program to confirm that they are going to continue composting 100% of their organic waste 
at home.  Accordingly, we ask that you please fill in, sign and return the attached Renewal Form, which 
states that: 

a. you still reside at the same address where you were initially approved to opt out of the organic 
curbside collection program, and  

b. you continue to home compost 100% of your organic waste, and that you use the same home 
composting methods described in your initial application.  

Please return the completed application form by hand or mail to the Gibsons Town Hall (474 South 
Fletcher Road, PO Box 340, Gibsons, BC V0N 1V0) or by email to: organicsopt-out@gibsons.ca.   

The deadline for submitting the renewal form to the Town is March 15, 2025.  

If you do not return this renewal form by March 15, 2025, we will assume that you want to opt into the 
organics curbside collection program, and your next utility bill will reflect a charge for this service.  

Please feel free to contact us at 604.886.2274 with any questions or comments.  

 

 

 

 

mailto:organicsopt-out@gibsons.ca

